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The following is a synopsis of reported incidents involving licensed businesses, including
reported tavern violations and calls for police service for the month of January 2011.

Incident reports:
Case 11-000236, 01/08/10 at 0135hrs, Larry Michael’s, 8900 W Greenfield Ave.

On the above date and time while on routine patrol and officer observed a vehicle back into a
parked vehicle in front of Larry Michael’s 8900 W Greenfield Ave. The offender then fled into
the tavern. The officer followed him in and was told by the bartender that no one had entered the
bar in the last 5 to 10 minutes. The offender was found hiding in the restroom and was arrested
and charged with OWI second offense and Possession of a Controlled Substance — Cocaine. The
party stated that he had just left the bar and was returning to pick someone up.

Casc 11-000744, 01/23/11 at 2330hrs. Dopp’s Tavern, 1753 S 68 St,
On the above date and time officers responded to Aurora West Allis Medical Center for a report
of an assault. A male their stated that he had been assaulted by the bartender at Dopps. After

getting statements from the bartender and the alleged victim the bartender was charged
municipally with 1 count of Battery.

Tobacco and Alcohol Compliance checks;

None for the month.
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Violation of Wisconsin Clean Air Act Smoking Ban;

There was one (1) reported violation for the month of January.

Call 11-003854, 01/28/11 at 1954hrs, Phylo’s, 1501 S 70 St.

On the above date and time officers responded to a call about people smoking in Pilylo’s. The
owner Philip Lehmann stated that the law was a bad law and that he would let parties smoke in

his bar. He was issued a warning along with the party who was smoking in the bar.

Respectfully submitted
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